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The Partnership Priorities Committee (Committee) met for the first time following the 2025 Federal 

Election. The Committee reflected on its core purpose with a greater strategic and outcomes focus 

on improving Government partnerships with stakeholders.  

The Committee agreed to refinements to its current Terms of Reference and a new 2025 Forward 

Work Program. 


